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Upcoming 
Events 

Mar 12 – Gr. 8 Grad 
Photos 

Mar 12 – Spring 
Photos 

Mar 12/13 – 
Basketball Divisionals 

Mar 14/15 – Curling 
Divisionals 

Mar 19 – Gr. 5-8 
Moose Game 

Mar 20 – Gr. 5/6 
Basketball Jamboree 

Mar 21/22 – Culture 
Days  

Mar 22 – Report 
Cards / Last day of 
school 

Mar 25 – 31 – Spring 
Break 

April 1 – Back to 

Throughout the month of February, students at Stony Mountain school were 
encouraged to read as much and as often as they could. They were given 
multiple challenges to achieve throughout the month. Some included reading by 
flashlight, reading books by a Canadian author, or an Indigenous author, red 
books, having guest teachers come into the class to read, buddy read with a 
peer, or buddy read with another class. The reading minutes read by students 
were tabulated by each classroom teacher and the classes tried to “read across 
Canada” by reading the number of minutes equal to the number of kilometers 
in Canada. The classes read the following distances: 
K’s – 722.5 km        1 / 2 – 5785 km  3 / 4 – 12 511 km 
5 / 6 – 14 966 km    
 



 

 
Farewell and Good luck Mrs. Rouleau! 

All the students and staff at SMS wish Mrs. Rouleau all the best as she and her family move east to 
Newfoundland. Her last day at school will be March 23. Mrs. Rouleau has taught Kindergarten, grade 1 / 2, 
and 5 / 6 during her time here. We will all miss you, Mrs. Rouleau!        

 

Basketball Divisionals  
The Hawks will be working hard to earn the 
banner at basketball divisionals this week. The 
grade 8 boys go into the tournament ranked 4th. 
They will be taking on ESCS grade 8s at 1:15 in 
Teulon for their first game, Tuesday, March 12.  

The girls are going into the tournament ranked 
2nd overall. They will take on the grade 7 team 
from ESCS at 1:15 on March 12.  

Good luck to both teams!  

 

Curling News  
The Interlake Middle School Curling Bonspiel will be 
taking place on March 14 and 15. SMS is sending a 
small team, made up of students from grade 5 – 8. 
Sara V, Katie B, Taylor V, Indy W, and Eden B will all do 
their best to represent our school. They have been 
practicing after school, working hard to perfect their 
skills. Good luck to the team as they play at noon on 
March 13 in Balmoral.  

Fundraising  
Thank you to everyone for supporting the students 
through the Mom’s Pantry and Kernal’s Popcorn 
fundraising opportunities. Delivery days and times 
will be communicated in the coming days.  

PETER PAN  
The grade 7 / 8 Drama class has been working tirelessly 
to prepare for the May 30th production of “Peter Pan”. 
We are looking for help with collecting stage props. We 
are looking for old crates, pallets we can paint, potato 
sacks, burlap bags, logs (not too heavy), stumps (not 
too heavy), a tall tube, about a foot or two wide that 
we can paint.  

If you have any of these pieces to donate, please email 
Ms. Doerksen – sdoerksen@isd21.mb.ca 


